Item 2-03 (h)

O'Donnell, Shanna (102119)
From: Carpenter, Valina

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 3:41 PM

To: Del Ciampo, Joseph

Cc: Cimino, Linda

Subject: FW: Referral from the Rules Committee

Hello Joseph,

Linda referred this to me and I’'m so sorry | didn’t respond by 10/15. After discussion, OVS does not have an objection to
this proposed change. We understand it will mean victim information may be available to the defense sooner, but we
believe it will create a greater level of accountability during the pre-trial process, which will ultimately benefit everyone
involved.

Thank you for seeking our input in this matter and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have additional questions.
Valina

Proudly serving crime victims for 40 years

Valina Carpenter

Deputy Director

Office of Victim Services

225 Spring Street

Wethersfield, CT 06109

Phone (860) 263-2760

Fax (860) 263-2777

Email: valina.carpenter@jud.ct.gov
Website: www.jud.ct.gov/crimevictim/

From: Del Ciampo, Joseph <Joseph.DelCiampo@jud.ct.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 4:51 PM

To: Cimino, Linda <Linda.Cimino@jud.ct.gov>

Subject: Referral from the Rules Committee

Dear Linda,

Attached is a referral to you from the Rules Committee. Thank you.

Joseph J. Del Ciampo

Director of Legal Services
Connecticut Judicial Branch

100 Washington Street, 3" Floor
Hartford, CT 06106
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e-mail: Joseph.DelCiampo@jud.ct.gov

Tel: (860) 706-5120
Fax: (860) 566-3449

This e-mail and any attachments/links transmitted with it are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may be protected by the attorney/client privilege, work
product doctrine, or other confidentiality provision. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure, copying, dissemination,
distribution, use or action taken in reliance on the contents of this communication is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you
have received this in error and delete this e-mail and any attachments/links from your system. Any inadvertent receipt or transmission shall not be a waiver of any
privilege or work product protection. The Connecticut Judicial Branch does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this communication which
arise as a result of e-mail transmission, or for any viruses that may be contained therein. If verification of the contents of this e-mail is required, please request a
hard-copy version.





